
From: Alex Ferguson [mailto:FergusofBowmanFarm@msn.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 3, 2017 1:18 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject:  
 
To Site Evaluation Committee: 
Fact: New Hampshire does not need the ugly towers Hydro-Québec wants to erect on our land. 
Fact: New Hampshire's natural beauty has made tourism our second largest industry and 
generates billions of dollars and thousands of jobs. 
Fact: For most New Hampshire residents their home and the land it sits on is their most 
valuable asset and the proposed large ugly towers will reduce the value of all surrounding 
properties.  
Fact: Installing the whole line under ground will create more jobs than erecting large ugly 
towers. 
Fact: If you ok this project with towers through any part of the proposed route it will prove to 
all of us effected you have no concern for the future of New Hampshire or our quality of life. 
For the last few years it has become more apparent the greedy wealthy and powerful have 
taken control and have little concern about the lives of the average citizens that make our 
country run. It is my hope that you will stand and make a difference. 
 
Alex Ferguson of Holderness 
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